
2022 presented unique challenges for us all. After spending several years with inflation 
running 3% or lower, it exploded in late 2021. Interest rates more than doubled in a 
few short months, increasing the cost of borrowing, and making everything more 
expensive. Hopefully these high rates are relatively short-lived or will at least level off 
to make life a little more predictable. 

Our drive-up and phone service is now open until 6:00 p.m. on Fridays with lobby 
service remaining open until 5:30 p.m. Our branches will no longer be open Saturdays. 
As mentioned in our fall newsletter, only 2% of our transactions occurred on 
Saturdays. Members use self-service options and there is no longer the demand for in 
person service on weekends. Our 2022 member survey also concluded that only 2.5% 
of our members primarily use the telephone to do business at Affinity, which are major 
changes versus what we all remember from the past. Members informed us that our 
phone access is not convenient, which is something we’re addressing and are 
committed to improving. 

In addition, members requested more frequent communication. Beginning this year, 
electronic monthly newsletters will be emailed to members enrolled in eStatements, 
while a paper newsletter will be included with monthly and quarterly mailed 
statements. These additional newsletters will provide members with timely updates 
about happenings at Affinity. 

We know you’re looking for better investment rates and we are responding by 
increasing CD, IRA, Money Market and Regular Share rates in response to the 
dramatic rise in interest rates. We track the most competitive financial institutions in 
the greater Des Moines market and are highly competitive in every area.

Affinity’s 74th annual membership meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 9th. This is 
part of being a member-owned cooperative and our volunteer leaders are a key part of 
our design. If you have expertise in accounting, management, 
marketing, human resources, technology, community development 
or other skills that might prove beneficial as a board member, 
consider volunteering. If you would like to have an exploratory 
conversation to learn more about the time commitment and 
expectations, feel free to email me, jdean@affinitycuia.org or 
call me, 515-777-7782. Jim Dean, CEO
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HOLIDAY CLOSINGS

New Year’s Day
Monday, January 2

Martin Luther King Jr. Day
Monday, January 16

Presidents’ Day
Monday, February 20

AFFINITYLINE | 833-242-3364

Access your Affinity accounts to 
check balances, verify transactions, 
transfer between accounts, receive 
cleared check information and more.

All you need is your account
number and 4-digit PIN password.

*If you are a first-time user, you’ll need to enter 
the last 4 numbers of your SSN as your PIN 
number when prompted. Your account number 
can be found on your statement and bottom of 
your checks.

Affinity Credit Union is an Equal Housing 
and Equal Opportunity Lender.

Your savings are federally insured to at least $250,000 
and backed by the full faith and credit of the United 
States Government. NCUA a U.S. Government Agency.
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www.affinitycuia.org • 515-288-7225 • 800-343-1028

Lobby Hours
Mon, Tues, Thurs: 9:00 – 5:00 pm
Wednesday: 10:00 am – 5:00 pm
Friday: 9:00 am – 5:30 pm
Saturday: closed

Drive-Up Hours
Mon, Tues, Thurs: 8:30 – 5:30 pm
Wednesday: 10:00 am – 5:30 pm
Friday: 8:30 am – 6:00 pm
Saturday: closed

Phone Hours
Mon, Tues, Thurs: 8:30 – 5:30 pm
Wednesday: 10:00 am – 5:30 pm
Friday: 8:30 am – 6:00 pm
Saturday: closed

475 NW Hoffman Lane
Des Moines, IA 50313

1700 E Army Post Road
Des Moines, IA 50320




